A Retreat of the Marathon City School Board was held on Friday, October 7 2022, in the MAES/MVA Conference Room. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 AM by President Jodi DeBroux. She led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Present were board members Knoeck, Seubert, Vesely, Klumpyan and DeBroux, and administrative staff Ryan McCain and Rick Parks.

Written notice of the meeting was posted and sent to the news media on Monday, October 3, 2022.

Elise Murn of RWBaird, reviewed with the board information pertaining to the 2022-23 budget development process with tentative options for the current year budget. She also provided a preliminary forecast of the upcoming fiscal years.

Mr. Parks shared information from the first Exit Interviews that were sent out to staff that left the district this past summer. For those who submitted, the responses were reviewed and discussed.

Motion by Klumpyan, 2nd by Knoeck to adjourn. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 8:34 AM.

Beth Seubert, Clerk